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From:
Sent:
To:
Subject:

Chris McCreary <popquiz@usa.com>
Friday, March 12, 2010 8:09 PM
secretary <secretary@CFTC.gov>
Regulation of Retail Forex

Re: RIN 3038-AC61

Dear Mr. Stawick:

I respectfully request that the The U.S. Commodity Futures Trading
Commission reject the proposed regulation that would subject Forex
customer accounts to a 10-to-1 leverage limitation (RIN 3038-AC61).

Please don’t limit my ability to invest my money as I see fit. Thank you.

Sincerely,

Chris McCreary
3011 Quail Road
Escondido, California 92026
760-888-5292
popquiz@usa.com


